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March 2024         Happy St Patrick’s Day and Spring is on its way!

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
        Hello fellow artists!  

The art show is up, and it looks fantastic. Please come by the college in Benson 

and have a look at all the fabulous art by our local artists, and the young people’s 

art is very impressive! 

Celebrate the Arts reception is on Saturday the 16th 2pm to 4pm We will have 

music, lite refreshments, and of course awards. This year we also have a 

progressive raffle with great prizes, so come have fun and support this yearly 

fundraiser event.  

Some news about our own Linda Stacy. Linda has been the face and action behind 

a lot of SPRAC events, but Linda has decided to retire from the position of Events 

Coordinator. This position can be split up into three parts or a team can volunteer. 

If you would like to volunteer, please contact us for more information. 

Thank you, Linda, for all that you have done for supporting SPRAC and our 

programs. Linda is still a valuable mentor and docent at Endeavor and will be 

happy to help in training her replacements.  

Members, it is now your time to participate in making decisions and voting on a 

new board member. Election time is in April, if you know someone who is a 

member in good standing and would love to be on the SPRAC Board, you can 

nominate them now by contacting us for the April ballot.  

 No Art share this month because of the art show. Hope to see everyone at the 

reception.  

                  Keep Creating! 
                          Mary Lee Bringham 

 
 
     



   

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     
 
 
 
 
 

 
Volunteers needed to fill the following positions: Art Share coordinator, Hospital Liaison, 
 and the College Exhibit Benson Center. To find out more about volunteering please 
contact Mary Lee at  
bears4588@yahoo.com.  
 
                    
 
 
 
 
    
 

  
       

           
 
Quote of the month:  
           I found I could say things with color and shapes that I couldn’t say any other way.  
                                                                                    Georgia O’ Keeffe 

President:             Mary Lee Bringham 
Vice President:     Larraine Milne 
Secretary:              Kathy Williams 
Treasurer:              Jan Ingram 
Membership:          Harry Stacy 
Publicist:                Veda Moline 
Members-at-large: 
       Linda Stacy 

Joan Davenport 
Bob Heath 
Linda Jacobsen 
Brenda Peo 
Deb Warner 
 
Contact us at 520-586-4630 
298 E 4th street Benson AZ 85602 
 
 
 

 

                   Hours for the Gallery and Gift Shop 

                     Tuesday thru Friday 10 to 4pm 

                              Saturday 10 to 2pm   

                         Corner of 4th and San Pedro  

Benson, AZ                  520-586-4630   

  

“Southwest Rabbit” 

               By Judiann Johnson 
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                                                                       Events  
 

No Fear Painting Workshop                                Wilcox Art League                           
Every Sunday afternoon 1pm to 3pm               Ann Boyd Wade Fine Art and Photography                                             
At the VFW Hall in Benson    $25                        Show. April 4th through the 6th. 
                                                                                      Willcoxartleague.com 
                                                                                                                              
Amerind Museum and Gallery                             Art show critiques                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Visit the Amerind Museum website.                  March 7th 1pm to 3pm            
Events Page                                                                Benson College 
www.amerind.org               
                                                                                      Tombstone Art Gallery 
                                                                                      Open 7 days a week                                     
                                                                                      For mor info: tombstoneartgallery.com 
Art Circle Fridays                                                                                   
At Endeavor gallery learning center                  SPRAC all members meeting  
1:30 to 3:30pm                                                         Saturday April 20th 3pm to 4pm                                    
Bring in a project to work on                               VFW Hall in Benson on 5th st. 
with friends.  
 

 Celebrate the Arts Show and Sale 2024 
San Pedro River Arts Council Annual Fundraiser 
Reception Saturday March 16th 2:00 to 4:00pm 
Cochise College Benson  
 
 
 

                                                                                                               

                     
            
   
                       

             

San Pedro River Arts Council’s mission is to foster the growth and development of new and experienced artists. 

 We support youth art education and work with other organizations in the County. 

Endeavor Gallery is a non-juried gallery that displays members original works of art. 



   

 

   

 

 
 
 

 

 

                

 

 

     

 

                  

   

 

Celebrate the Arts Fine Art show and sale!  

Cochise College Benson Center Monday Thru Friday 9am to 4pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention!!   Artists needed to exhibit your art at Cochise College. Your art could can be on exhibit  

for two months at a time at the college to be seen by hundreds of visitors. 

                   Artists needed for monthly Art Share program at Endeavor Gallery.  

Please contact Mary Lee at bears4588@yahoo.com if interested in participating in these 

opportunities. 

 

 

 

“Ladder “                    by Yolanda Klein 

Endeavor Gallery and Gift Shop 

Is open Tues thru Friday 10am to 

4pm and Saturday 10 to 2pm 
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The SPRAC newsletter staff welcomes photos and art related articles by  

its members. 

Please submit your items for consideration to bears4588@yahoo.com 

 

 

The next Gallery change-out will be on Saturday May 4th 9am to 1pm 

 

 

  “Sunrise up brewery gulch” 

                 By Jan Ingram 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“No Fear Painting Workshop” is now run by San Pedro River Arts Council and is  

dedicated to providing a fun and supportive atmosphere for creativity. 

All donations go to support SPRAC Scholarship fund. 

Come paint what you want and meet new and old friends, all supplies provided. 

$25 donation fee. We meet every Sunday at the VFW Hall in Benson 1pm to 3pm. 

 

mailto:bears4588@yahoo.com

